

## Extra Activities 1 (May) - Year 6

Name:	No.:	Class:
Date:		

## Read the text.

The Burtons are a small family. They have got two children: Sarah and Philip. They live in Southampton, England. They work in Hastings and they usually go to work by car.

Mrs. Burton usually gets up at 7.00 a.m. and she prepares breakfast for all the family. Sarah and Philip get up 7.30, they have breakfast and walk to school. They have classes from 9.00 a.m. to 3.30 p.m. They have lunch in the school canteen.

Mr. and Mrs. Burton don't go home for lunch. They usually have lunch in a restaurant. After lunch they often walk in the park before going back to work. They finish their work at 5.30.

In the afternoon Philip and Sarah always do their homework. On Tuesdays they go to the club to play tennis. Before dinner they sometimes watch TV or play computer games. They have dinner together at about 7.30. After dinner Mr. and Mrs. Burton read the newspaper while Sarah and Philip watch TV.

## I - Ask or answer.

How many children have the Burtons got?	
2. Is Philip Sarah's brother?	
3. Where do they live?	
4	?They are English
5. Do they go to work by bus?	
6	?They go to work by car.
7. What time do Sarah and Philip get up?	
8. Where do they have breakfast?	
9	?Yes, they have lunch in the school canteen.
10. Do Mr. and Mrs. Burton go home for lunch?	
11. What do they do before going back to work?	
12. When do Sarah and Philip do their homework?	
13	? Yes, they play tennis.
14 What do they do before dinner?	